
This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

	 STAATSKOERANT, 27 Junie 2025� No. 52912    3

General Notices • Algemene Kennisgewings

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

NOTICE  3332 OF 2025 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT 

 

DRAFT COMPREHENSIVE CIVIL AVIATION POLICY 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF COMMENTING PERIOD ON THE DRAFT COMPREHENSIVE CIVIL AVIATION 
POLICY  

 

On 23 May 2025, The Department of Transport published an invitation calling for interested persons to 

submit written comments on the draft Comprehensive Civil Aviation Policy as published for public 

comments under Government Notice No. 6220, Government Gazette No. 52726. 

 The Department hereby gives notice that the closing date for written comments on the Draft Policy is 

extended to 11 July 2025, by no later than16:30. 

 

Written comments can be submitted to the following addresses: 

 

By post to: The Department of Transport 

  Attention: Ms. Johannah Sekele 

  Deputy Director: Policy and Legislation 

Private Bag X 193 

PRETORIA 

0001 

By Email:  SekeleJ@dot.gov.za and TholoT@dot.gov.za 

 

Contact No.: Tel: 012 309 3760 

The draft Notice can also be accessed at www.transport.gov.za under the Aviation page. 

 

Comments received after the 11th of July 2025 will not be considered. 

 




